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Answers for Chicken Little Nov 22 2019 In these six video lessons and
accompanying book, author Dan Boone "clears away the speculative clutter and
presents a responsible interpretation of Revelation that replaces
cataclysmic predictions with a compelling vision -- a vision of Jesus and
the abundant hope-filled life He wants for all His people."--Container.
Got Questions? May 29 2020 Everyone has questions. Young children ask ?why
Teenagers ask ?why not Adults sometimes lament ?what if The God who created
us and who loves us has given us the answers to life's most pressing
questions in His Word. Yet many people have no idea that God has the answers

and has made them available in the Bible. Whether it is a question about
where we will spend eternity or how to deal with the pain of a broken
relationship, you can be sure it has been asked and answered already on
www.GotQuestions.org, the source for this book. Sadly, many individuals and
ministries who offer advice are not biblically and theologically solid.
That's why Got Questions? is crucially needed'a resource that answers
questions explicitly from a biblical perspective, with solid evangelical
theology. Written in an easy-to-understand format and organized in easy-tofollow sections, Got Questions? will help readers find the answers to the
most frequently asked questions regarding spiritual matters. The questions
were asked by real people struggling through real-life issues who received
solid, practical answers from the Bible. The articles in this volume are
compiled from the more than 3,800 frequently-asked questions on our website,
which are read over 7 million times each month. Some of the articles have
been translated into 150 languages. Many books present teaching in a
question-and-answer format, but few have delved into the questions that
people are actually asking. Having received and answered more than 380,000
questions, Got Questions Ministries has a unique understanding of what
questions are truly on people's minds.
Ultimate Bible Trivia Feb 24 2020 What king made a famous ruling that
involved cutting a baby in two? What prophet made deadly stew edible again?
Who plotted the execution of John the Baptist? Who was with Jesus at the
Transfiguration? What was Paul's secret for being content? The answers to
these questions and more can be found in Ultimate Bible Trivia. Created by a
Guinness World Record Puzzle Master, this collection contains not only
thousands of challenging trivia questions, it includes these entertaining
bonus materials: - a self-scoring system - some of the most difficult Bible
trivia questions of all time - "Did You Know" facts - Bible crosswords Bible word challenges Designed to teach, challenge, enlighten, and
entertain, this compendium of trivia guarantees hours of fun for all ages.
101 Answers to the Most Asked Questions about the End Times Jul 31 2020 For
many believers, the subject of the End Times stirs confusion, apprehension,
and dread. No longer! This user-friendly manual answers 101 of the most
frequently asked questions about everything from the Pre-Tribulation
Rapture, the Antichrist, and Tribulation to the Second Coming and the
Millennium. Prophecy expert Mark Hitchcock offers a biblically authoritative
resource for understanding God's plan and a reason for peace instead of
anxiety about each believer's role in it. This eBook contains links to
online charts for viewing and printing.
Bible Study Questions on the Book of Acts Jan 17 2022 This workbook was
designed for Bible class study, family study, or personal study. The class
book is suitable for teens and up. The questions contain minimal human
commentary, but instead urge students to study to understand
Scripture.Enough questions are included for teachers to assign as many
questions as they want for each study session. Studies may proceed at
whatever speed and depth will best accomplish the needs of the students.
The Answer to All Your Questions about the Book of Revelation Apr 27 2020
Ray Pennington, a country preacher and pastor, spent many years studying the
Word of God, spending many hours reading the writings of different authors
of books about the Revelation of Jesus Christ. In 2005 God put a desire in

Ray to simply read this great Revelation of Jesus Christ, the Son of God. It
was during this year and in a very short period of time that God illuminated
Ray's mind concerning this Great Revelation of Jesus Christ and he preached
thirty-one sermons as the Holy Spirit inspired him. Through this experience
of illumination given by the Holy Spirit Ray realized that we have been
given a Teacher that is far above the commentaries of men. This book was not
written as a commentary but God given illumination concerning The Revelation
of Jesus Christ. Ray and his wife Dolly now reside in Staffordsville,
Kentucky.
The Cross and Salvation (Hardcover) Feb 06 2021 With America's confidence
in the Bible at an all-time low and the strength of her spiritual
convictions waning, it is essential for Christians—especially Christian
leaders—to be well-grounded in biblical theology. To have a clear and
comprehensive understanding of the key doctrines of evangelicalism. In
response, professor and award-winning author Bruce Demarest has made plain
God's glorious plan of salvation, his provision for the human dilemma
through Christ's work on the cross, and the application of saving grace to
unbelievers. Demarest's unique approach defines each topic, identifies its
most pressing issues, examines the ways in which the doctrine has been
understood historically, and interprets the Bible's revelation. The result
is a clear and carefully constructed doctrinal statement that you can
defend, live out, and communicate to others. This singular, comprehensive
treatment of one of Christianity's essential doctrines gives definitive,
Bible-based answers about salvation and the cross—and about related
theological issues such as grace and regeneration. It's perfect for
clarifying your theology and gaining deep understanding of this foundational
theme. Part of the Foundations of Evangelical Theology series.
101 Answers to Questions About the Book of Revelation Oct 26 2022 Who are
the 144,000 in Revelation 7:1-8? Are the trumpet judgments literal or
symbolic (Revelation 8; 11)? What is the mark of the beast (Revelation
13:18)? Readers who have questions about the book of Revelation usually
don’t want to wade through pages of commentary to find their answers.
Prophecy expert Mark Hitchcock offers a helpful solution in this concise Q&A
format. Questions are grouped in broad categories that focus on
interpretation, background information, Jesus Christ, and the letters to the
churches. A final category, “The Consummation,” is further divided into
subparts that address the tribulation, the second coming, the millennium,
and more. These easy-to find and easy-to-understand responses to the most
commonly asked questions about the book of Revelation will empower readers
to mine its riches and stand strong in their faith.
Revelation Questions Answered Dec 24 2019 Like a good book or movie, do you
just want to know how it's all going to end? Do you feel joy or anxiety at
the thought of the foretold events described in the Bible's book of
Revelation? The book of Revelation is the only book that promises a blessing
to its readers. It has captured the minds and imaginations of millions of
people. Like Eve, people want to know the future. Simply put, Revelation is
the capstone of God's relationship with mankind, good and evil. In it, God
shows His love and commitment to those that love and revere Him, by putting
an end to evil forever. He also shows the necessity of His righteousness
being upheld. Since his education at Baptist Bible College, Author Larry

Heidelberg has spent well over forty years studying and being intrigued by
the messages found in the verses and detailed images of Revelation. In
"...Promised Before the World Began;" Revelation Questions Answered,
Heidelberg carefully and knowledgeably guides readers through the most
common questions raised, the confusion, and the context of this most
prophetic book of Scriptures. He argues that God wants our worship, not our
confusion; this is why He promises a blessing. Through his studies,
Heidelberg believes God has answered his most pressing questions regarding
this text. If readers have felt overwhelmed or had the same questions, this
book will bring both answers and peace of mind to all true believers.
Coming Soon Nov 15 2021 Is there a book of the Bible more often discussed
and yet less understood than the Book of Revelation? The "seven seals." The
"dragon." The "beast." The "sea of glass." The fantastic imagery found in
the Book of Revelation has long captivated Christians but remains mysterious
to many. In the midst of so much discussion about the end times, what does
Revelation teach us about living in the present moment, with our eyes
focused on the heavenly Jerusalem? Michael Barber's Coming Soon explores
these questions by taking a detailed look at Revelation and its rich
tapestry of prophecy, history, and biblical allusion. Barber explores the
profound link between the Mass celebrated here on earth and the eternal
reality of heaven, demonstrating that the Apocalypse reveals truth that has
practical implications for today and points to a firm hope in tomorrow.
Coming Soon is a verse-by-verse commentary on the Book of Revelation using
the Revised Standard Version: Catholic Edition of the Bible. Barber provides
a Catholic interpretation, which sees the liturgical background of this book
of Scripture-a perspective missing in many Protestant commentaries.
101 Answers to Questions about the Book of Revelation Sep 25 2022 Provides
answers to over one hundred common questions about the Bible's book of
Revelation.
The Last Days according to Jesus Jun 17 2019 A trusted theologian analyzes
what Jesus said about his return and the last days.
Understanding End Times Prophecy Oct 14 2021 Many Christians think of end
times prophecy as a gigantic, intimidating puzzle -- difficult to piece
together and impossible to figure out. But every puzzle can be solved if you
approach it the right way. Paul Benware compares prophecy to a picture
puzzle. Putting the edge pieces together first builds the 'framework' that
makes it easier to fit the other pieces in their place. According to
Benware, the framework for eschatology is the biblical covenants. He begins
his comprehensive survey by explaining the major covenants. Then he
discusses several different interpretations of end times prophecy. Benware
digs into the details of the Rapture, the Great Tribulation, the judgements
and resurrections, and the millennial kingdom. But he also adds a unique,
personal element to the study, answering questions as: -Why study bible
prophecy? -What difference does it make if I'm premillenial or amillenial?
If what the Bible says about the future puzzles you, Understanding End Times
Prophecy will help you put together the pieces and see the big picture.
You Can Understand the Book of Revelation Jan 05 2021 Do You Want to Know
What the Future Holds? The final book of the Bible is both fascinating and
controversial. It leaves some awed, and others uncomfortable. So many find
its mysteries hard to fathom—what does it all mean? If you would like to

know more than just bits and pieces of God’s plans for the future, Pastor
Skip Heitzig is your guide to gaining a fuller understanding of the book of
Revelation. You will explore everything from the rapture to Christ’s eternal
kingdom, and gain a deeper appreciation for the majesty and power of God
examine all the key events that will take place in the last days discover
how God’s plans for the future apply to you right now learn how to be ready
for Christ’s return As you study Bible prophecy and learn how God’s plans
will unfold, you’ll find yourself living in greater anticipation of all that
is to come!
Kids' Bible Questions and Answers Oct 02 2020 Answers commonly-asked
questions about Christianity and the Bible, including what is a tithe, how
did Jesus Christ rise from the dead, and why did Christians suffer
persecutions.
Studies in the Book of Revelation Sep 20 2019 Stephen Alexander Hunter's
'Studies in the Book of Revelation' provides clear and accurate results of
the investigation of modern scholars, in language which is comprehensible to
the intelligent reader of the English Bible. The Revelation of St. John has
been an enigma from the earliest Christian centuries. On the one hand, it
has been shunned because of its mysteriousness; on the other, it has been
discredited for sober-minded, intelligent Christians by the absurd vagaries
of its interpreters.
The Big Book of Bible Answers Oct 22 2019 Ron Rhodes, bestselling author
and respected Bible scholar, offers readers an incredible array of answers
to the most frequently asked questions about God and the Bible as well as
questions people are intimidated to ask. Rhodes uses his years of study and
many years of talking to believers and seekers to create an exceptional
resource that offers each reader: confidence in God’s truths and promises
clarity in place of uncertainty wisdom for decisions and choices strength
for every challenge assurances for their faith and hope in God This volume
is a must-have addition to personal and family collections of faith-building
resources as well as to church, student, and professional libraries.
One-Year Bible Quiz Nov 03 2020 The ENTIRE BIBLE has 1189 Chapters. ONE
YEAR has 52 weeks. Pam Eddings has prepared an extraordinary resource for
Weekly Bible Studies, Sunday School Classes, or Parent-Child Lessons.She has
prepared ONE QUESTIONNAIRE PER CHAPTER. All 1189 Q & As are divided equally
into 52 WEEKS. Each week, you will find just enough BIBLE QUESTIONS AND
ANSWERS to cover the entire Bible in ONE YEAR. Excellent for private
devotions, and great for home-schoolers, too!An OUTSTANDING TEACHING AID!
Dinosaur Devotions Mar 19 2022 “Michelle Medlock Adams has created a fun,
lively devotional that’s sure to appeal to dinosaur lovers of all ages.
Filled with fun dino facts, journaling prompts, and Scripture, Dinosaur
Devotions shares truth from God's Word in a way that kids will understand
and enjoy. What a great way to get children interested in the Bible."
—Victoria Osteen, New York Times bestselling author and copastor of Lakewood
Church in Houston, Texas Dinosaur Devotions will help your middle grade
children dig deeper into the Word while uncovering fascinating facts about
dinosaurs! These 75 devotions also include segments like Dino Stats, Bible
Excavation, Digging Deeper, Did You Know?, and Jurassic Journaling. Dinosaur
Devotions blends fun dinosaur facts with a deeper understanding of God’s
Word, making your child's faith journey an extra fun adventure! Award-

winning author Michelle Medlock Adams offers Dinosaur Devotions—a fun way to
help your dinosaur-loving kids connect with God. These 75 devotions include
bright, colorful illustrations and uncover facts about specific dinosaur
species while providing spiritual insight and easy-to-understand takeaways
that will encourage your children to take their faith to the next level!
Your kids will also love segments like Dino Stats (a dinosaur's
measurements), Bible Excavation (a main Bible verse), Digging Deeper (selfreflection questions), Did You Know? (fun facts), and Jurassic Journaling
(creative writing opportunities) that make this devotional interactive and
even more memorable.
Revelation Jun 22 2022 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies
the ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly
images and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall,
the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
The Book of Signs Aug 20 2019 From one of the world’s most beloved Bible
teachers comes a timely, compelling, and comprehensive biblical
interpretation of Bible prophecy, the end times, and the apocalypse viewed
through the lens of current world events. Many Christians struggle to
understand the Book of Revelation. “The end times.” “The apocalypse.” “The
day of judgment.” These terms are both fascinating and frightening – but
what do they really mean? Drawing from decades of study, Dr. Jeremiah
explains every key sign of the approaching apocalypse and what it means for
you, including international, cultural, heavenly, tribulation, and end
signs. With his engaging writing style and clear analysis of how current
world events were foretold in the Bible, The Book of Signs is an encouraging
guide to the Book of Revelation. In The Book of Signs, Dr. David Jeremiah
offers answers to questions including: What does the Bible tell us about the
future? How much can we understand about biblical prophecy and its
application in our lives? What signs and signals will precede the end of
everything as we know it? Which of those signs and signals have already come
to pass, which are we experiencing now, and which are still to come? An epic
and authoritative guide to biblical prophecy, The Book of Signs is a musthave resource for Christians seeking to navigate the uncertainties of the
present and embrace God’s promises for the future with a renewed sense of
hope and purpose.
Revelation! 1001 Bible Answers to Theological Questions May 09 2021 My aim
is to make it easier to quickly find biblical answers to theological
questions that are of perennial importance. I presuppose the inspiration and
infallibility of the Bible, and this book is for Christians who accept those
notions. This volume provides Bible passages (usually one verse; sometimes a
few together) that are (in my opinion) the very best "answers" to a large
number of one-sentence questions. The format might remind one of the popular
TV game show "Jeopardy," where the contestants are given a piece of
information and have to come up with a question that it is the "answer" to.
While compiling it, I looked at Bible passages and devised questions that
the passages "answered." The book contains 18 broad categories and 200
numbered subcategories. The marvelous treasures in the Bible await all of
us: inspired revelation from the Mind of God.
The Book of Revelation Made Clear Sep 13 2021 A fun and fascinating way to

learn about the book of Revelation. The Bible’s final book, Revelation, can
seem intimidating or downright impossible to comprehend, even for serious
students of the Scriptures. Filled with complex imagery, vivid depictions of
violence, and challenging spiritual references, Revelation is often set
aside by readers in favor of more straightforward, easier-to-digest biblical
material. Yet the capstone of the canon need not remain a mystery. In this
refreshingly accessible book, Bible scholar and best-selling author Tim
LaHaye (originator of the Left Behind series) and renowned puzzle master
Timothy E. Parker (editor of the USA Today Crossword, and founder of The
Universal Crossword, King James Games, and Master Puzzles) demystify
Revelation for your benefit. Absorb this book and discover afresh—or for the
first time—the richness of Revelation and its God-breathed, life-changing
power to deepen your walk of faith.
Why We're Catholic Jul 11 2021 "How can you believe all this stuff? This is
the number-one question Catholics get asked and, sometimes, we ask
ourselves. Why do we believe that God exists, that he became a man and came
to save us, that what looks like a wafer of bread is actually his body? Why
do we believe that he inspired a holy book and founded an infallible Church
to teach us the one true way to live? Ever since he became Catholic, Trent
Horn has spent a lot of time answering these questions, trying to explain to
friends, family, and total strangers the reasons for his Catholic faith.
Some didn't believe in God, or even in the existence of truth. Others said
they were spiritual but didn't think you needed religion to be happy. Some
were Christians who thought Catholic doctrines over-complicated the pure
gospel. And some were fellow Catholics who had a hard time understanding
everything they professed to believe on Sunday. Why We're Catholic assembles
the clearest, friendliest, most helpful answers that Trent learned to give
to all these people and more. Beginning with how we can know reality and
ending with our hope of eternal life, it s the perfect way to help skeptics
and seekers (or Catholics who want to firm up their faith) understand the
evidence that bolsters our belief and brings us joy" -The Big Book of Bible Difficulties May 21 2022 This comprehensive volume
offers readers clear and concise answers to every major Bible difficulty
from Genesis to Revelation, staunchly defending the authority and
inspiration of Scripture. Written in a problem/solution format, the book
covers over 800 questions that critics and doubters raise about the Bible.
Three extensive indices--topical, Scripture, and unorthodox doctrines--offer
quick and easy access to specific areas of interest. Multipurpose in scope
and user-friendly in format, The Big Book of Bible Difficulties offers the
resources of five books in one: • a critical commentary on the whole Bible •
an apologetics text • a Bible difficulties reference • a theology manual
treating important doctrines • a handbook on verses misused by cults
The Answers Book for Kids Mar 07 2021 This series answers many questions
for kids with answers from the Bible.
101 Questions and Answers on the Bible Sep 01 2020 Answers questions
Catholics and others have about the Bible, its role in Catholic belief, and
Catholic teaching on issues raised in the Bible.
Revelation Unleashed - Re-Discovering The Blessed Hope Jul 19 2019 Author
Craig A. Opal addresses the most important prophetic questions of our time:
How many Seals of Revelation have been broken and has the last Great

Tribulation already begun? Many from all over the world are beginning to ask
this, because they can see for themselves the evidences of the end times all
around them. "Revelation Unleashed: Re-Discovering The Blessed Hope,"
answers this question and many others, as we inch closer and closer to the
first "Great and Terrible Day of the Lord's Wrath," which is about to be
unleashed on the world any day now. Are you ready for what is about to
happen? Did you know that a massive worldwide earthquake along with millions
of fires was predicted to occur in the last days? Did you know that the
"Great Tribulation" begins with these events among others? Craig will not
only show you proof that these things are about to occur, but also to give
hope and encouragement to those who are looking for answers, as well as an
escape from the troubles to come.
The Revelation of St. John the Divine Apr 20 2022 This prophetical book
depicts the ultimate victory of Christ.
Summary of Mark Hitchcock's 101 Answers to Questions About the Book of
Revelation Jun 29 2020 Please note: This is a companion version & not the
original book. Sample Book Insights: #1 Revelation is the book of
consummation. It tells us the ending of the story that began in Genesis 1.
It reveals that this world is headed for a seven-year period of divine
judgment, and that God alone can foretell the future with 100 percent
accuracy. #2 The preterist view is that Revelation is primarily a prophecy
of events surrounding the destruction of Jerusalem in AD 70. They believe
that Christ returned in AD 70 during the destruction of Jerusalem by the
Romans. #3 The historicist view, which began with Joachim of Fiore in the
twelfth century, interprets Revelation as a panorama or overview of the
entire church age. However, few today hold this view. #4 The idealist view
believes that the book of Revelation is meant to be interpreted
symbolically, without regard for the original meaning of the text. This view
is extremely reader-centered, and it lacks an interpretive anchor that would
help hold the book together.
The Late Great Planet Earth Dec 16 2021 The impact of The Late Great Planet
Earth cannot be overstated. The New York Times called it the "no. 1 nonfiction bestseller of the decade." For Christians and non-Christians of the
1970s, Hal Lindsey's blockbuster served as a wake-up call on events soon to
come and events already unfolding -- all leading up to the greatest event of
all: the return of Jesus Christ. The years since have confirmed Lindsey's
insights into what biblical prophecy says about the times we live in.
Whether you're a church-going believer or someone who wouldn't darken the
door of a Christian institution, the Bible has much to tell you about the
imminent future of this planet. In the midst of an out-of-control
generation, it reveals a grand design that's unfolding exactly according to
plan. The rebirth of Israel. The threat of war in the Middle East. An
increase in natural catastrophes. The revival of Satanism and witchcraft.
These and other signs, foreseen by prophets from Moses to Jesus, portend the
coming of an antichrist . . . of a war which will bring humanity to the
brink of destruction . . . and of incredible deliverance for a desperate,
dying planet.
Revealing Revelation Feb 18 2022 Tour the Final Book of the Bible
Revelation was written because God wants us to know what the future holds.
For Christians, the prophetic truths within provide wisdom, reassurance, and

discernment—while for unbelievers, Revelation is a plea to receive God’s
grace while there is still time. Bestselling author Amir Tsarfati examines
what Revelation makes known about the end times and beyond. Guided by
accessible teaching that lets Scripture speak for itself, you’ll take a
closer look at the timeline of what believers and nonbelievers will
experience before, during, and after the tribulation plan that the Lord has
specifically prepared for the people of Israel in the end times
encouragements, challenges, and warnings Jesus Himself gave to prepare us
for His return Revealing Revelation provides an eye-opening look at what
lies ahead for every person in the end times—either in heaven or on earth.
Are you prepared for what is to come?
The Book of Revelation Unveiled Jul 23 2022 You can understand the
mysterious book of Revelation. The book of Revelation—the last book in the
Bible—is, to many people, its most confusing. They find its strange symbols
and images puzzling and mysterious. But you can understand it. The book's
very name mean a revealing, a way to gain understanding. Its first verse
tells us it was written to reveal "things which must shortly take place." If
you are confused by the book of Revelation and would like to know what it
all means—and how it's cast of mysterious characters all fit within Bible
prophecy—then read the Bible Study Aid ebook The Book of Revelation
Unveiled. This study aid will take you through the major themes of the book
of Revelation helping you to understand what Jesus Christ revealed to the
apostle John and how it all fits together. Discover the major trends and
future prophetic events that will shape this world—and your life—in the days
ahead. Chapters in this ebook: -- The Book of Revelation: Is It Relevant
Today? -- Keys to Understanding Revelation -- The Story Flow of the Book of
Revelation -- Chapter Outline of the Book of Revelation -- God's Church in
Prophecy -- What Is the Church? -- Duality in Bible Prophecy -- The Book of
Revelation's Divine Authority -- The Seals of the Prophetic Scroll -- The
Day of the Lord Finally Arrives -- Satan's War Against the People of God -The Mark and Number of the Beast -- The Two Women of Revelation -- The 'Time
of Jacob's Trouble' -- The Destruction of Satan's Kingdom -- Satan: The
Great Seducer -- The Everlasting Kingdom of God Inside this Bible Study Aid
ebook: "The name of the book, Revelation, is a translation of the title in
the original New Testament Greek, Apocalypsis—the origin of the other name
by which the book is now known, the Apocalypse. The Greek term denotes an
unveiling or uncovering—thus, a revelation." "Here is the key to
understanding the book. Jesus alone can unlock the meaning of its symbols,
visions and descriptions...Christ reveals its meaning. He unlocks its seals.
But how does He do it?" "Most of Revelation—about two thirds of its
content—is devoted to the seventh seal. The contents of the first six seals
are found in chapter 6 alone." "How will the two witnesses and their message
be received?" "The book of Revelation reveals, from more than one
perspective, the emergence of this vast end-time empire governed from a
great city God labels “Babylon the great”, the reference here being to
Rome." "Jesus Christ will return to establish that Kingdom on earth (the
Kingdom of God) at His second coming, at last bringing the peace mankind has
always longed for but never achieved."
Escape the Coming Night Apr 08 2021 There’s no doubt the world is in
trouble. We see tragedy in the streets and violence in the news—but what can

we do about it? And how can we find peace amid the chaos? We hear
increasingly divisive political debates that spotlight the deep and bitter
divisions in our society. We feel the pain and confusion of a culture that
seems to be coming apart at the seams. It can be difficult to find a way
forward, trusting that God will protect and care for us amid the struggles
of life. In this updated edition of Escape the Coming Night, Dr. Jeremiah
walks through the perfect Scriptures for these uncertain times, exploring
The Book of Revelation in a practical way. For those who have wanted to know
more about Book of Revelation but didn’t know how to get started, the book
answers key questions like: How do we explain so much continuous chaos? How
do we live with such turmoil? Is there any hope for peace in our lifetime?
As one of the world’s most beloved Bible teachers, Dr. David Jeremiah is the
perfect voice to help answer these questions. This exploration of Revelation
is shocking and eye-opening, but also consistently uplifting—and a vital
message for our time.
Answers for Chicken Little Aug 24 2022 In Answers for Chicken Little, Dan
Boone clears away the speculative clutter and clarifies the message of
Revelation in a plain and friendly way that anyone can understand...
Seek Ye Earnestly ... Dec 04 2020
End Times Jun 10 2021 The first in a new Bible study series from Verse By
Verse Ministry International (vbvmi.org). This 12-week VBVMI Group Study on
End Times features thought-provoking teaching of core biblical concepts in
prophecy. The workbook prepares both individual students and small groups
for a deeper study of eschatology by examining key ideas and highlights from
the book of Revelation, Daniel and other scripture. Students will gain a
foundational understanding of God's plan for Israel, the Church and the end
of the age. The VBVMI Group Study series is designed to suit the needs of
students new to a study of end times while still offering a challenge to
experienced Bible students. Each lesson in this study includes a video
available to stream for free over the internet. The videos feature the
teaching of Stephen Armstrong, acclaimed for his unique and gifted approach
to explaining the Bible. The 12 videos are available for viewing or download
for free at: http://www.vbvmiendtimesstudy.org. A printable PDF copy of the
workbook may also be downloaded for free.
Revelation Restored Aug 12 2021 In this thought-provoking book, David Weiss
Halivni asserts that the act of acknowledging and accounting for
inconsistencies in the Pentateuchal text is not alien to the Biblical or
Rabbinic tradition and need not belie the tradition of revelation. Moreover,
the author argues that through recognizing textual problems in the
scriptures, as well as e
Prayer and Its Remarkable Answers Mar 27 2020
The Message of Revelation Jan 25 2020 The vivid and often confusing imagery
in the book of Revelation has elicited much discussion, both in the church
and outside of the faith community. Michael Wilcock explains the concepts
and images which are important for understanding Revelation.
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